
WHO LET THE DUCKS OUT? 

We will be holding our traditional Duck Race this year. Although it will be without a live 

audience, you will still be able to enter your duck and watch the drama unfold via video 

link! 

 

We are also setting up a DUCK TRAIL around Horsley during the Easter holidays!  More 

info coming soon! 

 

Apologies from Ms Finlow - this should have been 

included in our latest newsletter, alongside the 

Horsley to Venice poster: 

We have completed our epic challenge! Well done 

to everyone for putting in the miles during the past 

month! We raised £1,600 for the school, which is a 

fabulous achievement, and way beyond anyone’s 

expectations!  The money will be used to buy PE 

equipment and support children’s wellbeing. Come 

along to the next FHS meeting to share ideas about 

how to spend the money. 

A HUGE thank you to Tim Bevan and Jenny Bowers 

for the updates and artwork! 


